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Space: Reaching for the 
Stars (and planets, and 
more!) 
This weeks activities are:

Monday: Astronaut food and paper mache planets 

Tuesday:  Gymnastics and constellation boxes

Wednesday:  Yarn planets and constellation jars

Thursday:  Kaye Clanton guest speaker!

Friday:  Share day
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Share Day 

Our next “Share Day” (show 
and tell) will be Friday, July 
10th.  We will have share time 
when the kids get up from nap.   

Auto Draft 
Payments 

We are now offering automatic 
draft payments as a tuition 
option!  Bring in a voided 
blank check and sign the 
authorization form to get 
signed up for this payment 
option!  Payments will come 
out on the 1st of the month. 

Thank you! 

A quick BIG thank you to 
everyone that has donated 
supplies to make this summer 
a memorable one!   

Coming up 

July 13th-16th: 

Science Experiments:  
Unleashing the Mini-Mad 
Scientists
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Kaye Clanton
Mrs Clanton loves astronomy!  This is her first year of retirement 
after 38 years of teaching public school (formerly the astronomy 
teacher for Conway High School) and 15 years as an adjunct 
instructor at UCA.  She grew up in lower Arkansas and moved to 
Conway as a freshman at ASTC/UCA.  She has lived in Conway 
ever since.  Mrs Clanton has four kids and four grandchildren.  
She loves loves all things nature and her favorite place to be “is 
under her ‘thinking tree’ as the skies darken and the planets and 
stars make their places known.”  Mrs Clanton will be coming to 
teach us about constellations and terrestrial planets!

Share Day
A few words about share day.  Share Day is our version of “show 
and tell.”  Your child may bring one toy or book or item to show 
to the group.  Please make sure that the item has your child’s 
name on it so it is easy to find and return!  You may put your 
child’s share thing in the office for safe keeping.  

Best wishes!

Emily Madden

Director
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Supplies Needed 

We could use a few things for 
science week!  We are going to 

be doing a variety of 
experiments!  If anyone has any 

leftover halloween or easter 
candy (the fun size pieces work), 
we will be testing the effects of 

different things on them.   

We are also going to make 
“elephant toothpaste” which is a 
cool foam that the kids can play 
with.  If anyone has any bottles 

of Hydrogen Peroxide or packets 
of Dry Active Yeast they are 

willing to donate, we can put it 
to a fun use!   


